
September 22, 2022

Dear Caledonia Community Schools community,

Dialogues with Doc are back for the Fall of 2022! Dr. Martin will be traveling around the
district and we encourage families to come, to ask questions, and to hear about
changes happening in our district. We have scheduled four different sessions to allow
flexibility for families.

● September 27 - Dutton Elementary Cafeteria @ 6:30 pm
● October 25 - Caledonia Library (KDL) @ 6:00 pm
● October 26 - Caledonia Administration Board Room @ 7:00 am
● October 27 - Real Arriero Mexican Bar & Grill @ 12:00 pm

The Dutton Dialogue will be specifically set up for families to ask questions and talk
directly with Dr. Martin and other staff about the future of Dutton Elementary. All other
Dialogues will focus on the following presentation topics:

● State of the District
● Student Achievement
● 2020 Bond Update & Challenges
● Open Question & Response

We hope you will join us. Check out www.calschools.org for more information on this
and other events happening in the district.

Sincerely,

Dr. Dedrick Martin
Superintendent
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